
Planned maintenance scrutiny review

The planned maintenance service helps keep tenants' 
homes in a good state of repair by replacing bathrooms, 
kitchens, roofs, windows and external doors on a planned 
replacement programme.

Tenants chose to pick this service for a review as it has not 
been looked at before and some of the satisfaction levels 
were low.

The review was carried out over the autumn of 2023.

 

The Tenants’ Voice – improving services group chose to look at two areas 
of the service;

• Communication and information provided to tenants to check how 
easy this was to understand

• Feedback provided by tenants who had received the service

To do this the group;

• Had a briefing of the service from colleagues at Progress
• Looked at letters sent to tenants
• Looked at the information on the website
• Looked at how tenant satisfaction is received and used.

The group made 8 recommendations they felt would make the service better in the future, this 
included. 

• Rewrite the standard letters sent to tenants to make sure they are in plain English and 
provide clear and easy to follow information.

• Provide clear information about who to contact if there is a problem before, during or after 
works

• Provide information on the website about what tenants can expect when planned works are 
carried out

• Look at options available to help tenants with specific needs during planned works
• Look to offer bathroom redecoration following installation of new bathroom suite
• Provide a range of options to help tenants provide feedback on the service

The Tenants’ Voice improving services group told Progress what they found 
during their review, what was good and what they thought would make the 
service better in future.

Colleagues from across Progress are working together to introduce the 8 
recommendations.

An update on the progress of these will be given to the quarterly meeting of the 
Tenants’ Voice – improving services group until they have all been introduced.

Our Board also receives an update on progress every 3 months to tell them how 
we are doing.

If you would like to read more information about the report and the findings of 
our tenants, you can find this by following this link [link to full planned 
maintenance report]
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